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Moore-Love, Karla

From: Ross McKeen [ross@ocic.org]

Sent: Wednesday, December 04, 2013 4:56 PM

To: Moore-Love, Karla

Cc: Kalez, Jennifer; Hawthorne, Jeff

Subject: Signing up for a City Council Communication Slot

Dear Karla:

I would like to sign up for a City Council Communication slot in J anuary 2014 (at whichever
meeting a slot is available). The title of the communication is: Request of Ross McKeen
(Oregon Children's Theatre) to speak on the value of school field trips in providing equitable
access to the performing arts.

Thank you,

Ross McKeen

Managing Director
Oregon Children's Theatre
Tel: 503-228-9571 ext 110

Visit us at www.octc.org
Oregon Children's Theatre is on Facebook

Twitter: @OCTPortland
Our 2013-14 Season:

Magic Tree House: A Night in New Orleans -- October 19-November 10,2013 *
Charlotte’s Web - January 18-February 16, 2014 *

Zombie in Love -- March 1-March 23, 2014 **

The Giver -- April 26-May 18, 2014 **

Fancy Nancy: The Musical -- May 10-June 1, 2014 *

* In the Newmark Theatre
** In the Winningstad Theatre
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Request of Ross McKeen, Oregon Childrens Theatre to address Council regarding
the value of school field trips (Communication)

JAN 29 2014
PLACED ON FiLg

JAN 2 4 2014 COMMISSIONERS VOTED
Filed AS FOLLOWS:

YEAS | NAYS

LaVonne Griffin-Valade

3. Saltzman

Auditor of the City of Portland 1. Fritz
By dA/ 2. Fish

4. Novick

Hales




